
BREVILLIER COVID-19 UPDATE FOR Tuesday, July 28TH, 2020 

 
 
HOPE EVERYONE IS ENJOYING THIS BEAUTIFUL DAY! 
 
WITH 99.8% OF ALL EMPLOYEE AND RESIDENT TESTING COMPLETED WE CONTINUE TO 
REMAIN COVID FREE. WE ARE STILL WAITING ON SOME RESULTS TO COME BACK BUT OUR 
FINGERS ARE CROSSED! 
 
This continues to amaze us all! It is only with the vigilance of our staff that I attribute almost 5 
months of keeping COVID-19 from entering Brevillier Village. 
 
I ask you keep praying for everyone here and be safe and healthy and wear your mask, social 
distance and stay at home when not feeling well. 
 
Outdoor visits continue to go really well. Please make sure if you are coming for a visit and you 
have traveled that you let us know so we can make sure you are able to come in for the visit. 
 
The Governor has removed Delaware from his list of states which encourage self-quarantine but 
as of yesterday he has added Missouri and Wyoming! 
 
Yesterday we completed the first of 2 surveys to be able to utilize C Hall at Ball Pavilion AGAIN. 
This hallway was the final phase of the renovation and new construction project. It has taken 
nearly 23 months to complete!  We are so excited to have this project done! 
 
WE WANT TO SEND A HUGE THANK YOU TO BSI CONSTRUCTION AND ALL 
THEIR SUB CONTRACTORS FOR ALL THEIR HARD WORK AND 
COOPERATION WITH THIS PROJECT WHICH ORIGINALLY WAS SUPPOSED 
TO BE DONE IN 15 MONTHS!!!  
 
The next project we are working on will be confirming a re-opening plan for Brevillier Village 
which at this time has multiple phases and stipulations from the local, state, and federal 
governments. We hope to have this up on the Website in the next week or so. This will be a very 
fluid document and one which I envision changing often! Right now, I am finalizing Phase One 
which began July 6th, 2020 with our outdoor visits. 
 
Thank you again for all your Patience and Support as we navigate these incredible challenges! 
 
Stay Safe and Stay Healthy and we will talk again very soon! 
 
 
Vicky Wittuck 
 


